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IN SUPPORT OF HB 3202 

 

Please support House Bill 3202, in order to protect our communities against the 

damages caused by light pollution. 

 

House Bill 3202 builds on what other states have already done. Light pollution can 

disrupt carefully choreographed ecosystems including impacting animals' feeding 

habits, migration, and predator/prey relationships, and can have far-reaching effects 

on human health as well. 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while we still have them than to try to restore 

them once they are gone. 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Adrienne Wolf-Lockett 

Multnomah  


